
Staff Senate Report 
 
Staff Senate met on May 12, 2020, our new meeting day of the second Tuesday of the month.  The 
meeting was attended by Provost Beth Boehm and Michael Wade Smith, from the President’s Office. 
 
Attendance again broke all previous records.  Our meeting was recorded and may be found here: 
 
https://louisville.edu/staffsenate/meetings 
 
The various scenario committees and duties were outlined and then much of the meeting involved 
questions from senators regarding furloughs and return to work issues and answers provided by Dr. 
Boehm and Michael Wade Smith.   
 
Our chair, John Smith continues to advocate for staff members being appointed to all committees. 
 
Our next meeting is June 9, 2020.  It is an open meeting and all are invited to attend.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Ginger Brown, A&S 01 Staff Senator 2019-2021 
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